

Minutes for 28/03/19

Present:

Mela (President), Charlotte (Vice-president), Liam (Marketing), Jake (Social rep), Harvey (Enviro rep), Matt (Form rep), Luke (T+L rep), Win (E+D), Ciara (Charity rep)

Apologies for absence:

Jamie (E+D vice)

- SLT feedback: Mention to next council to pick two main charities (local and national), also try and encourage next council to drop in to meetings; Rick has suggested this as well
 - Also raised £120 for Red Nose Day bake sale; SLT pleased by this
- Meant to put up posters advertising new student council, but didn't have time due to mocks
- Signage put up by Liam to advertise drop offs for homeless charity – this can be given in during student council meetings on a Thursday from 12 until 12:30
- Still to decide date for day to help Jean at the homeless shelter – probably on a Saturday; if we can't get everyone to go on the same day, aim to get as many together as possible
- Set agenda for tutor rep meeting next Thursday:
 - How can we improve mental health in college for students?
 - Is there any way staff can reduce exam stress?
 - Mela to speak to Rick and Jean about whether or not we will be putting in SLT feedback about timetables
 - Mela will speak to Sheridan about picking about a slide about feedback to make sure this feedback matches up with that of the council
- Council to help with handover onto next council; maybe a handover meeting to explain roles and duties